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Notes from Grampound Village Steering Committee at

Margie Lundie’s House

Meeting held: Wednesday 19 February 2014

1.
Present: Fiona Jones (FJ) & Mark Jones (MJ), Margie Lundie (ML), Richard Pryor (RP), Alison Ryves (AR) and Peter Wootton (PW), Helen Bunt (HB) and Annette Egerton (AE),.

2.
Apologies: Catherine Evans (CE), Stephanie Cairns (SC), & Rachel Davies (RD),

3.
Notes of previous meeting – accuracy and actions the notes were approved to be a true and accurate record.
4.
Current Share Uptake Position: The current total as of this meeting is now £15,750.  ML and AE have written a newsletter which is being delivered with the Produce Market literature explaining the share sale ends 28th February and that we will be present at the produce market on 22nd February. It also states that for those wanting to hand in their share money later this can be done at AE’s between 10 am and 2 pm on Friday 28 February.

5.
Planning Application: The leaflet also asked residents to write, email or submit on line their support for our planning application.  This needs to be done before 28th February and all committee members are asked to add their support.
6.
Produce Market on Saturday 22 February: Members were asked to be present and help with our store’s stall.

7.
Fundraising: The sausage and mash evening on 15th February was a huge success and ML thanked everyone who helped. 

Ticket Sales 

£690 (including £10 donation)

Bar and Raffle Sales
£628.40

Expenses Totalled
£331.37

Profit Totalled
£977.03

8.
Future fundraising: MJ proposed a Jazz Evening at the village hall and will work with his friend who is involved with music pupils at Truro College who play jazz as part of their course. MJ said he would try to engage an established musician, Viv Rodd to be the main act. The committee would offer a pay bar and nibbles and this was warmly accepted by the meeting.

9.
Funding: A long discussion took place concerning applying for funding and ML and PW will be making contact with Grantscape, CRRC and the Prince’s Rural Action Programme. RP asked that some urgency be given to drawing up a short list of items required which may be funded by Linden Homes.

10.
Next meeting of the Finance Sub-Committee Wednesday, 26 February 7.30 pm at Mark and Fiona’s at Truck, Probus.

11.
Next meeting of the Steering Committee Wednesday 5 March 7.30 pm at Margie Lundie’s.
Notes taken by Annette Egerton 

